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Comments: Hi, fixed anchors are necessary for safe climbing practices, they are not prohibited under the

wilderness act. Fixed anchor maintenance needs to be managed in a way that incentivizes safe anchor

replacement and does not risk the removal of climbing routes. Please revise your climbing guidance to reflect the

practice and precedent of the last 60+ years-that fixed anchors for climbing can be used, replaced, and

maintained.

Lucy


